
 
 

Memorandum to: GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entity, Executing Agency 

From: GRIF Secretariat 

Date: August 16, 2022 

Subject: Record of Decisions, GRIF, 2022 

 

Dear GRIF Steering Committee members, GRIF Trustee, Partner Entity and Executing Agency, 

 

We would hereby like to confirm the following decision:  

- The approval by the GRIF Steering Committee of a costed extension for the GRIF-funded project 
Amerindian Land Titling (ALT). The project end date is extended from December 31st 2021 to 
December 31st 2024 and the additional approved cost for project implementation is 
US$2,470,380, which includes US$ 751,573 for Project Management and US$ 182,991 for UNDP 
General Management Support. Therefore, the project Partner Entity, UNDP, is now able to 
request the disbursal of up to US$2,470,380 from the GRIF. 

 

Kind regards,  

David Fernandez  

GGGI Guyana  

On behalf of GRIF Secretariat 


